
 

PTG Meeting Minutes November 3, 2016 @6:30pm

                 Erinn Allison, President                                  Elisa Diego, Secretary

                 Renee Scheer, Treasurer                                Annie Dato, Vice President

                                                         Mr. Leal, Principal      

1. The Board members welcomed and introduced themselves to the approximately 15 
attendees.

2. Chair positions remain unfilled for the following committee: Book Fair still needs 2 co-
chairs

3. Tricky Tray committee is being formed. Rosette Inscho will be chairperson. Interested 
volunteers are urged to contact the PTG. This event is tentatively scheduled for 
5/14/17 in the BES gym. More information will be available soon.

4. Paws to the Pavement will continue with Adrienne Lynch & Krystal Rise as 
chairpersons. Mr. Leal addressed a concern that NO PAINT is to be used at all on the 
school grounds. Chalk, however is allowed.

5. Annie spoke about the year end pizza party in June.  The Board proposed a 
reimbursement of funds to the HRP for any out-of-pocket costs. A vote was taken and 
all members voted unanimously “YES” to this decision. 

6. SPIRITWALK donations were approximately $ 2000.00. Thank you to those who 
donated. 

7. Bear Wear sale will begin on November 14,with new items added. Orders are taken 
only via the website. More information will be available soon.

8.  Fall Book Fair will begin November 28 (during conferences). Nadine is seeking an 
additional 2 co chairs for this event. Interested individuals can contact us by email. 
More information on this event will follow.

9.  Our first BOX TOPS contest concluded on 10/11, earning an estimated $600.00 for 
our school. Please continue to cut & save the labels for our next collection & contest. 
More information will be available soon.

10.  SSW (Secret Santa’s Workshop) is scheduled for December 3, with 62 vendors 
confirmed for a great shopping opportunity for both children & adults. Volunteers are 
needed for this event.  

11.  A “Parent/Child Dance” or “Minute to win it” game night was introduced to the 
members. Anyone with ideas or who wish to organize these event should contact the 
PTG.

                                                Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm
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